
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

3rd September 2024 

 

 

To all Parents/Carers 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer           

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the school photographer will be joining us on Wednesday 18th 

September. All children will be photographed individually and with siblings during the morning so please 

ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform. 

 

In addition, we are also pleased to offer the opportunity for families to come in for a family photograph. 

Photographs will be taken in order of arrival.  All family members should enter via the Breakfast Club and 

Acorns entrance from 8.30 am.  

 

Please be aware that some children will be using this access to attend breakfast club. Unfortunately, family 

pets cannot be accommodated for these photos. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr Coleman 

Assistant Headteacher 

  

 

 


